
Holy Trinity C of E Primary Academy & Nursery 
Headteacher: Mrs P Edwards 

Middleton Road, Oswestry, Shropshire SY11 2LF, 

Tel:01691 654832    Fax: 01691 688913 

Email:admin@holytrinitycepa.co.uk / www.holytrinitycepa.co.uk 

 

           

 
We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, 

work hard and enjoy the journey. 

Deo Fretus – Trust In God 

 
11th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Visit to Chester Zoo – Wednesday 29th November – Years 1 to 6 
 
As part of their Science curriculum work on Animals and Living Things ALL the children in Years 1 to 6 will be 
visiting Chester Zoo on Wednesday 29th November 2017.  We have been able to arrange this trip at an 
extremely reasonable price due to the fact that Chester Zoo are allowing schools to visit for free between 
November and February. (see below)  

Free school visits: 

In July we announced a commitment to providing free entry to the zoo for 35,000 school pupils visiting 
between November 2017 and February 2018, in a bid to broaden the impact of our work as a conservation 

and education charity inspiring the next generation of conservationists. We have been delighted by the 
reaction of schools, many of them from areas we have never previously worked with, helping us to expand 

the reach of our educational activities. (Chester Zoo) 

We shall need to leave school at 9.15a.m so please ensure children are at school by 8.45a.m. to be 
registered and we will be back at approximately 3.15p.m.  The children should wear school uniform, 
comfortable shoes and will need waterproof coats.  They should also bring a packed lunch, however if your 
child receives free school meals a packed lunch will be provided. (if you would prefer to supply your own 

packed lunch please indicate this on the slip below in order to avoid wastage) 

 
We shall be travelling with Lakeside coaches and the cost per child will be £6.00 which I’m sure you will 
agree for a full day out at Chester Zoo is a great price.  Please return the slip below along with your payment 
to your child’s class teacher.  Please feel free to pay in weekly instalments if necessary. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Pam Edwards  
School Principal 
 

 
Visit to Chester Zoo – Wednesday 29th November – Years 1 to 6 

 
Child’s Name_______________________________ Class_________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the trip to Chester Zoo on Wednesday 29th November 2017. 
I enclose £6.00 towards the cost of the trip.   
 
I will be providing a packed lunch for my child     YES  NO  
 
 
Signed___________________________(Parent/Carer)  Date_______________ 

Tel:01691

